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Kia ora,
 
Please find attached the further submissions of Te Rūnanga o Ngāi Tahu and Ngā
 Rūnanga for Plan Change 5 of the Canterbury Land and Water Regional Plan.
 
Ngā mihi,
 
Ryan
 
Environmental Advisor
Te Rūnanga o Ngāi Tahu
PO Box 13406 | 15 Show Place
Addington, Ōtautahi
New Zealand

 
Whakaarohia ki a Papatūānuku i mua i te tāka mai i tēnei imera.
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
 

CAUTION: This email and any attachment(s) contains information that is 
both 
confidential and possibly legally privileged.  No reader may make any use 
of 
its content unless that use is approved by Te Rūnanga o Ngāi Tahu and its 
subsidiary companies separately in writing.  Any opinion, advice or 
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 as 
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